From:

Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 12:44 PM
To: procure
Subject: ProcureAZ Alert: ***RESOLVED***ProcureAZ Notifications Currently Not Being Emailed.

ProcureAZ Alert

Date: Augustl, 2017
To: State Agencies

From: ProcureAZ Help Desk

Re: ProcureAZ Alert: ***RESOLVED*** ProcureAZ Notifications Currently Not Being Emailed.

The issue has been resolved by Periscope, if there are any issues or questions, please contact the ProcureAZ Help Desk.

Thank you.

PROCUREAZ HELP DESK
602-542-7600
procure@azdoa.gov




